
LONDON MEED PRIMARY SCHOOL OPEN DAY
Bravery…..Community…..Curiosity……Resilience…… Respect

If you have a child who is due to start school in September 2024, 

we would like to invite parents to visit us 

on our Open Day on Thursday 16th November at:-

London Meed Community Primary School,

Chanctonbury Road, Burgess Hill, RH15 9YQ

Sessions take place at:

 9.30am-10.45am and 1.30-2.45pm

You will be able to see the school in action, meet children and staff and hear about 

our school. Please book your session by clicking the link below 

https://forms.gle/KgA3oQxmDueCj9VU8 

We look forward to meeting you!

https://forms.gle/KgA3oQxmDueCj9VU8

